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It has been a great year and pleasure to work you as your Auxiliary Outreach Chairman.  Thank you for 

all your hours of volunteering and showing our community that we care and support them in their 

efforts that you have done over this year.      

National Volunteer Week is April 21 – 27, 2024. National Volunteer Week is a time to celebrate people 

doing extraordinary things through service, including you for all the volunteering you have done in the 

community this year.   

Be sure to honor and thank your Volunteers from your Auxiliary. Certificates of Appreciation are 

available from the VFW Store Emblem and Supply Dept. (item no. 4321).   These certificates can be 

presented to Volunteers that you wish to recognize whether they are members of the VFW, the Auxiliary 

or non-members. Please do not forget to recognize the Youth who volunteer along side you.  

Community Service:  

Please continue to fill out and turn Community Service Reports each month in and turn that information 

in to your Post.  Do not forget to email a copy of your report to me at jthuffman@comcast.net or mail it 

to me.   

Thank you again for all of your volunteer efforts.  

Loyally,                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Tom Huffman 
Department Chair Auxiliary Outreach 
360-232-8186 

 

 


